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Ref: FPA-460 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 13, Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Reference is made to your letter of June 24, 1977, in which 
you related difficulties you are experiencing with Depart-
ment of Defense Agencies' responses to your Freedom of 
Information requests. 

You specifically expressed concern about the responses you 
have received from offices within the Department of Army and 
Air Force and the National Security Agency. I have for-
warded a copy of your letter to each of these agencies and 
have relayed your desire for a complete response. 

Sincerely, 

Charles WI—Hinkle 
Director, Freedom of Information 

and Security Review 


